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February 23, 2017 
 
Dr. Tomas Oberding     Via EMAIL 
Hydrologist 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM  87505 
 
RE: 4th Quarter 2016 Groundwater Monitoring Results 
 DCP Midstream, LP J-4-2 Pipeline Release (1RP-1728) 
 Unit C, Section 27, Township 19 South, Range 35 East 
 Lea County, New Mexico  

 
Dear Dr. Oberding: 
 
DCP Midstream, LP (DCP) is pleased to submit for your review, a copy of the 4th 
Quarter 2016 Groundwater Monitoring Results for the DCP J-4-2 Pipeline Release 
located in Lea County, New Mexico (Unit C, Section 27, Township 19 South, Range 35 
East).  
 
If you have any questions regarding the report, please call at 303-605-1718 or e-mail me 
swweathers@dcpmidstream.com . 
 
Sincerely 
 
DCP Midstream, LP 

 
Stephen Weathers, PG 
Principal Environmental Specialist 
 
Cc: Environmental Files 
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